
 

 

 

 

 

14 September 2020 

Deputy Mayor 

Anna Curnow 

Chair Mangawhai Community Park Governance  

 

Dear Anna, 

We formally request your permission to allow the arrangement detailed below. 

The Mangawhai Museum has been approached by the Mangawhai Daring Trust with a 
request to allow them to erect a temporary shelter for the Daring. This would be located 
on our leased land at the rear of our building and adjacent to our Café. It would comprise 
four containers and a temporary plastic roof between. This temporary shelter will be for 
a term of 12 months starting from the arrival of the ship. After this the ship will be 
transferred to its permanent home and the temporary structure will be removed.  

We would like to support the Mangawhai Daring Trust and we hope that you will also 
look very favorably upon this request.  

The expected arrival date of the Daring is approximately the 1st of February 2021 

Yours faithfully 

 

Joanne Naish 

Chairperson 

Mangawhai Museum & Historical Society Inc.  

 


